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HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

No.PWE-8-E(Misc.)/ESIII- 1) g¢g Dated g3

From : /744 éﬂ; 4
Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD.,Shimla-2.

To
All the Chief Engineers,
All the Superintending Engineers,
All the Executive Engineers,
All the LAOs in HPPWD.
Subject:- Instructions on direct correspondence by the Officers/

officials.

It has been observed by the undersigned that direct
correspondences are being made with the higher authorities by the
officers/ officials working under this department, which has been viewed
seriously.

In view of above, you are requested to intimate the
officers/ officials working under your control to avoid such practice in
future or action as deemed fit under the relevant rules shall be initiated
against the defaulter. Further, representations should be sent to higher

offices with brief facts of the case by the concerned controlling officer.

b

(Er. Bhawan Kumar Sharma)

- Engineer-in-Chief,
© HPPWD.,Shimla- ZD,
S ..eBpy to the Executive Engineer (IT) HPPWD Shimla-2 to

upload the letter on official website.
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HPPWD.,Shimla-2:



